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To: dhnnf@hotmail.com

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf{@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: TRAINING WORKSHOP IN THE PHILIPPINES

Ce:

Bece:

X-Attachments:

DR. NGUYEN HAI THANH

VICE DEAN, TEACHER TRAINIGN FACULTY
HANOI AGRICULTURE UNIVERSITY
HANOIL VIETNAM

Dear Dr. Thanh,
Greetings from SUT !!

I just returned after two weeks of mission to the Philippines. Unfortunately, because of the change in
government, there are also some changes in the plan for the teacher training in Mathematics for May.
It has been postponed to a much later date during the year which they will announce . Thus, I am
sorry, we will not be able to continue with the planned trip this May. Kindly inform also your younger
brother. I am however most grateful for vour kind consideration. I am still hoping that they will
pursue the program in the near future. I will inform you if there will be new developments.

I do not know yet when I can visit Hanoi next. There will be a Thai educational fair and AUAP
Conference in May and so perhaps we can meet then. I will also be happy to meet your brother again
and perhaps we can make other plans. What has happened to your plans for MBA with the private
university in Hanoi?

There is a request for library training from your Vice Rector. Is this the project that you were telling
me? Will you be able to join them in this trip? I have responded to him and I hope I can get some
more information regarding the details of the training required.

I hope everything is fine with you and your brother and I look forward to our next meeting.

With best regards.
i 27 FEB 2001
Sincerely,
Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly }_, P T M
Director, CIA B4 L '
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To: dhnnl@hotmail.com *

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf{@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: TRANING COURSE IN THE PHILIPPINES

Ce:

Bee:

X-Attachments:

Dr.Nguyen Hai Thanh
Hanoi University of Agriculture

Dear Dr.Thanh,

Happy New Year and best wishes for 2001!!!

It was in deed a pleasure meeting you albeit only for a short period in Hanoi. It was an additional
pleasure meeting your younger brother who seems to be just as bright and enthusiastic as you. I am
very pleased that you have accepted the request of Angeles University and AUAP to be a facilitator in
the workshop in the improvement in the teaching of Mathematics and that your brother will also be
available.

As 1 mentiones,~ we most likely leave Bangkok on the 4th or 5th of May and so you must be here at
least a day before. Both you and your brother can stay at my house in Bangkok. I will appreciate
receiving the syllabus or the list of topics and schedule of the training course as well as a copy of the
CV and a picture of your brother ASAP.

Kindly extend my regards to the other friends at HAU specially the staff of the English department.

Sincerely,
Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly
Director, CIA
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